
 

 

  

  

 

Hello  
Kinder  
Families, 
As we move into the end of Term 3, 

I wanted to take this opportunity to 

say how much I have enjoyed meeting all of you and 

just how fantastic our bunch of kinder kids are this 

year. 

I began my journey with Len Jeffrey Memorial Pre 

School last year through the 3yo program, and I also 

signed up to be the Fundraising Coordinator. Having no 

experience whatsoever, I went home after the AGM 

slightly bewildered at what I had done and a little 

overwhelmed. This feeling lasted until approximately 

10 minutes into my first ever committee meeting, 

where I received enormous support from the other 

committee parents and the wonderful kinder staff. So 

much so that I then put my hand up to be this year’s 

Committee President! The Committee is responsible 

for the overall running of the kinder. We do a great 

amount of work but we have a lot of fun too. 

The main area that our kinder parents are involved 

with is our fundraising. Fundraising is vital to 

successfully maintain and run our kinder and to provide 

the best start to learning for our children. We rely 

heavily on the support of our families to ensure we are 

successful in meeting our goals. 

Our constant aim is to keep the fundraisers to a 
minimum and to make them as effortless as possible 
for you whilst still generating the funds we need. In 
order to do this, we need your full support.  

We have our Trivia Night 
coming up on Saturday 15th 
September and it is going to 
be a fantastic night. Our 
Committee members have 
been hard at work organising this event and we have 
had huge help from some of our parents to ensure the 
prize donations have been rolling in. Even if you are no 
Trivia Buff please come along to enjoy the night with us 
anyway and maybe leave with a few prizes too! 

The 3yo teachers are organising a table and would love 
you to join them if you cannot get a 
table together yourselves.  These 
events are a great way to socialise 
with other kinder parents – many of 
whom you will also move through 
the primary school years with. 

You will also notice that we are working hard on the 
outside yard of the kinder, our 
Maintenance Coordinator Dean has 
done an amazing job so far this year 
and he has big plans for more 
improvements. The next working bee 
will be advertised soon, so come along and have a bit 
of fun making our kinder even better.    
Sincerely,   Skye Hewatt 
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